UNIFORMS
New safe shopping measures during COVID-19

Greetings Mustang Families!

We hope you are all safe and healthy. We would like to share some information regarding purchasing uniforms during
COVID-19. Due to restrictions of social distancing and capacity, to avoid crowds closer to the start of school, we are
starting our Back to School season early this year. That will allow us to personally serve the maximum number of
families without any delay.

Please review the important information below to assist with the purchase of your student’s uniforms:

3 Ways to Shop

1) In-store appointments:

Planet T will be accepting appointments for STMS students through June 27th, 2020. Keep in mind- appointments
may be limited later in the season.

Please click on the link below to schedule your appointment for personal shopping assistance _
https://www.schedulicity.com/scheduling/PTUJ3Q

2) Shop online:

STMS uniform items will be available for purchase on our website. If you know your sizes and do not require
assistance, this is a great option. Orders may be delivered via UPS at any time. Limited-contact store pick-up is
available at no extra charge until June 30%, 2020.

Visit our website at_https://uniformsbyplanett.com/site/ to place your order.

3) Order forms:

You may request an order form by e-mail at info@uniformsbyplanett.com.

Send your completed order form back to us and we will let you know when your order is ready for limited-contact pick
up. Cash or credit card payments are accepted at time of pick up.

Please note- we highly encourage our customers to shop early by appointment. Our staff will be happy to
safely assist you in selecting the appropriate items for your student and provide sizing guidance. Select
package savings are available for in store appointments until June 27, 2020

COVID-19 Considerations

Planet T Uniforms is committed to the safety of our team and guests. We will follow the local government and CDC
Guidelines regarding COVID-19 and Social Distancing measures. As such, we are implementing various initiatives as
follows:

1) Reduced in-store traffic:
We ask that you limit the number of people in your party. In-store shopping will be prioritized for those who are on-
time for their scheduled appointment. Those without appointments may shop in-store based on available capacity.

2) Increased safety measures:

All guests are required to wear masks or facial coverings and should not have any flu-like symptoms. Our store is
equipped with hand sanitizing stations and areas are thoroughly cleaned repeatedly throughout the day. For additional
information on our increased safety measures, please call or email us at info@uniformsbyplanett.com.

3) Fitting rooms are unavailable:
For the safety of our guests, clothing cannot be tried on until further notice. Measure your child’s chest, waist, hips
and inseam before coming in or consider bringing a set of your child’'s clothes with you for sizing guidance.
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